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We consider that the work "Draft United Nations Framework Classification for Resources - 

Supplemental Groundwater Specifications" constitutes a valuable guide for use, falling within the 

agreed framework approach for the evaluation of resources as well as technical regarding water 

resources including the probabilistic assessment of the resource. The internal discussions held 

suggested that perhaps in a future upgrade, the expected type of water related to its chemical class 

in connection with use / processing before use could be mentioned in all projects. It was also 

suggested in the annex, or somewhere in the definitions, to mention a universally agreed 

standard/normative for drinking and perhaps industrial water, here in connection with the SDG. 


